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There were no further Declarations of interest. 

 

There was no formal response from the Cabinet. 

 

Pending action regarding the bus user numbers was noted – a further update would be 

provided at the next meeting. 

 

The future Business plan was adjusted to incorporate some additional items for future 

meetings. 

 

Air Quality Management Areas (AQMAs) 

 

After a long discussion it was resolved to recommend to Cabinet that the various AQMAs 

along the A 25 should be merged into one area running the length of the A25 in the 

Sevenoaks District.  The Committee also recommended the creation of a new area at the 

junction of Birchwood Road and London Road in Swanley. 

 

The meeting closed at 7.43 pm. 

 


